
Roll Call Number Agenda Item Number

Date -Aygyst.23,.2021,

An Ordinance entitled, " AN ORDINANCE vacating a portion of Southeast 3 Street right-of-
way located south of vacated East Vine Street and north of East Market Street",

which was considered and voted upon under Roll Call No. 21-_

2021; again presented.
of August 23,

Moved by that the rule requiring that an
ordinance must be considered and voted on for passage at two Council meetings

prior to the meeting at which it is to be finally passed be suspended, that the
ordinance be placed upon its final passage and that the ordinance do now pass.

ORDINANCE NO.
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CERTIFICATE

I, P. Kay Cmelik, City Clerk of said City hereby
certify that at a meeting of the City Council of said
City of Des Moines, held on the above date, among
other proceedings the above was adopted.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my
hand and affixed my seal the day and year first
above written.

City Clerk



CITY OF DES MOIMES1
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT

August 5, 2021

City Council
City ofDes Moines
400 Robert D. Ray Drive
Des Moines, IA 50309

RE: Vacation of Segment of SE 3 Street adjoining development parcel within the Market
District

Honorable City Council:

Please accept this request to waive the three required readings of the city-initiated ordinance to

vacate a small segment ofSE 3 Street right-of-way adjoining a redevelopment site within the

Market District as shown on the attached exhibit. The request is necessary to allow the vacated

excess right-of-way to be assembled with a parcel that is intended to be redeveloped by The

District Developer, LLC, per the previously approved development agreement and Conceptual

Development Plan on file with the Office of Economic Development.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

^^^
Erin Olson-Douglas, Development Services Director
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